
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

     
 

                                                                                          
 
 

Otago Corrections Facility 
 62 Narrowdale Road, Milburn

OPEN DAY  

FOR EMPLOYERS 
The Otago Corrections Facility (OCF)  

 

Industry Training Team invites employers within the   
Engineering, Hospitality, Carpentry, Joinery, Horticulture, 

Painting and Agriculture Industries 
 

to join us on 
THURSDAY 15 March 2018 

9:30 am until 1:00 pm 
 

To learn more about the skills and qualifications gained by 
offenders at OCF and the support available to their 

employers. 
 

An RSVP is essential to attend this event. 
 
 
 

To book your place at this open day 
contact Sherie Lucke on 027 457 0058 or  

email sherie.lucke@corrections.govt.nz   
            

 

A light lunch will be provided.  
 

We look forward to seeing you.  
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